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Our Learning Journey     
 

We have had another busy week and 
worked hard. 

 

We have enjoyed working in a small 
group to change the words of a song 
that tells a story. We have used different 
types of transport. 

 

We know that a dog walk revealed the 
important dig of Star Carr and that flint, 
tools, part of a paddle, part of wooden 
house posts and jewellery have been 
found. We used a non- fiction text to help 
our understanding too.  

 

Learning about different types of rock 
was fun – we watched a clip from Bill 
Nye the Science Guy and used chocolate 
to make our own rocks!  

 

Our cave paintings are now finished – we 
have given our creature an outline and 
we have, “signed,” using our hands just 
like the stone - age people. 

 

Focus on Learning 
We will be using rhyming couplets to 

write limericks of our own. 
 

In Maths we will be working on inverse 

relationships between multiplication and 

division. 

 

We will be learning how Moses is a very 

special person in Judaism. 

 

We will continue to paint our sea 

paintings. 

Reminders to Families 

Please can you make sure that healthy 

snacks are brought in for us to have at 

play -time. 

 

Please remember to make sure an 

outdoor PE kit is in school. 

 

All children need to bring in their 

reading books and records everyday. 

They are checked every morning. When 

you read with your child, please sign 

their book. 

 

 

Star Learner 
Well Done to Jessica B who has been 

making great progress. She has spent a lot 

of time working on her handwriting and she 

is proud of her work. Mrs Tuttle and I 

couldn’t believe our eyes and all the 

children were impressed too. 


